DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY
U.S. ARMY ENGINEER DISTRICT, ALASKA
P.O. BOX 898
ANCHORAGE, ALASKA 99506-0898
31 August 2001

ATTENTION OF:

Programs and Project Management Division
Special Projects Management Branch

Ms. Joanne Labaw

United States Environmental
Protection Agency, Region 10

1200 6™ Avenue, Mail Stop ECL 115
Seattle, Washington 98101

Dear Ms. Labaw:

Enclosed for your information is the final document entitled
‘Biological Sampling Plan, 2001 Phase III Remedial Investigation,
Northeast Cape, St. Lawrence Island, Alaska’ dated August 2001.
This document outlines the procedures used for sampling of fish and
edible plants as part of the remedial investigation and risk
assessment activities at the Northeast Cape Formerly Used Defense
Site (FUDS).

The document was developed with input from the community and
other stakeholders. A summary of responses to the comments
provided is also enclosed.

If you have any questions, please call Ms. Lisa Geist at
(907) 753-5742, or me at (907) 753-5606. This letter has also been
furnished to the Distribution listed below.

Sincerel

Richard ‘ ckson
Project Managerx
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